
Brigitte  Kingsbury 
Cape Elizabeth 
LD 2261
Dear committee members: I write to request that you vote NO on LD 2261.
This last minute bill undermines a NONPARTISAN process that has been worked on 
for almost a year.  A year in which it has become clear that we Mainers wish for 
cleaner air for ourselves,  our children and grandchildren AND we wish to have the 
electric cars available to help ensure that cleaner air.
With good wishes.


